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By EMAIL 
 
Mr D Seymour 
The Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission 
55 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 
 
 
Dear Mr Seymour, 
 
I refer to your letter of 15 April 2015. I agree, as you requested, that you have a further 60 days 
in which to report the result of the reinvestigation. 
 
The findings of the reinvestigation should now be reported by 17 July 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
The Hon. Michael Moore 
Senior Panel Member 
 
22 April 2015 
 
 

 


